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Historic Preservation Services 

CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS – Minor Alteration 
ISSUED: September 3, 2021 

EXPIRATION: September 3, 2021 
220 Remington, LLC 
729 Peregoy Farms Way 
Fort Collins, CO  80521 
 
Dear Dr. Slootmaker: 
 
This letter provides you with certification that proposed work to your designated Fort Collins 
landmark property, the Bode Property at 220 Remington Street, has been approved wby the 
City’s Historic Preservation Division (HPD) because the proposed work appears to be routine in 
nature with minimal effects to the historic resource, and meets the requirements of Chapter 14, 
Article IV of the Fort Collins Municipal Code.   
 
The alterations reviewed include:  

• Manufacture and installation of seven (7) wood screen windows, two (2) on the west 
elevation, four (4) on the south elevation, and one (1) on the north elevation.  

o Condition 1: Screen windows should be wood to match the historic windows.  
o Condition 2: Installation of combined & operable storm & screen/all-season 

window units is permitted to improve energy efficiency. If installed, new units 
must remain flush with, or inset from, the outside of the main window frames.  

o Note 1: New hook hangers may be installed above the window sashes.  
o Note 2: Screen window with a crossbar to replicate the sash configuration of the 

main windows is preferred.  
 
Notice of the approved application has been provided to building and zoning staff to facilitate the 
processing of any permits that are needed for the work. Please note that work beyond that 
indicated in your permit application/correspondence requires additional approval.  

 
If the approved work is not completed prior to the expiration date noted above, you may apply 
for an extension by contacting staff at least 30 days prior to expiration. Extensions may be 
granted for up to 12 additional months, based on a satisfactory staff review of the extension 
request. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this approval, or if I may be of any assistance, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  I may be reached at jbertolini@fcgov.com or 970-416-4250. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Bertolini 
Historic Preservation Planner 
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